
 
 
 

 
 
 

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I would like 
to request the number of bus lane penalty charge notices 
(contravention code 34) issued for the 2022/23 financial 
year. I would like to request both the number of bus lane 
PCNs issued, as well as the revenue generated from these 
during this period. 

Wigan Council has issued no bus lane penalty 
charge notices during this period and there has 
been no revenue generated. 

 


